
Submitter: Bradley J Crowson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB429 

I am writing in opposition of this Bill.  This Bill will do nothing more than what current 

law already does.  Under Democrat President Bill Clinton, we went to the Federal 

Instant Background Checks, which was heralded as the best avenue for ensuring that 

those purchasing a firearm was legally allowed to.  The OSP can already delay 

checks, if they can not immediately determine the ability of the applicant to take 

possession of the purchased firearm.  This Bill is unneeded and a waste of 

resources. 


